
 

 

Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/Mont – Grade I/092/2024-25 Date:25.02.2025 
 
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Kindly note that the school will remain closed on account of Maha Shivratri on Wednesday, February 

26, 2025 for classes Mont – Grade I. 

Wishing you and your family a blessed and joyful Maha Shivaratri. 

 

Warm regards, 

Headmistress 

DPS Surajkund 


